
 
 
 

Methwold Parish Council 
 

Planning Committee Meeting 
The Fenton Room, St. George’s Hall, Methwold 

 
Wednesday 25

th
 September 7.30pm  

 
 

OPEN FORUM 
To discuss and consider the proposals put forward by the Kings Lynn and 

West Norfolk Borough Council in relation to planning in Methwold 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of the Public Welcome 
 
 

METHWOLD PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk: Mandy Maguire, 
Quiet Ways Fen Lane, 

East Harling, Norwich, Norfolk NR16 2NG 
methwoldpc@methwold.net 

Tel: 01953 718365 

 


